
 

 

 

The Western Australian Meat Industry Authority (WAMIA) is currently seeking Expressions of 

Interest for Facilities Management and Livestock Processing at the Muchea Livestock Centre. 

The Expression of Interest document can be obtained from the Tenders WA website at 

www.tenders.wa.gov.au, reference: EOI – WAMIA201409807. 

Submissions must be received by no later than 2:30pm, Thursday 4 September 2014 Perth, Western 

Australia. 

Any queries in relation to the Expression of Interest should be directed to Emma Gregory, Senior 

Procurement Officer on (08) 6551 1533 or via emma.gregory@finance.wa.gov.au.  
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